COMMISION ON AGING MINUTES

Date: Thursday, July 18,2019 —12:45 p.m.

The Drift Inn — 1535 N. Ashland Ave. De Pere, WI

Members in attendance: Carol Peters, Kathy Kane, Millie Bain, Ken Petersen.
Absent: Rachel Dickhut

Others present: Dawn Barron and Emily Baugnet

1. Approval of Minutes for meeting on May, 16th, 2019:

a) Minutes were approved
b) Motion to approve the minutes made by Carol Peters, seconded by Ken Petersen

2. Discussed Summer Picnic to be held on Saturday, August 24th:

a) Set up and preparations and volunteers are all set to go
b) Looking for easier way to chop veggies, possible veggie chopper to rent?
c) Agreed to serve the soup to each table again this year

3. Discussed upcoming event Chili Bingo
a) Chili Bingo will be held on Friday, October 18th
b) Will serve Drift Inn Chili again

4. Discussed upcoming COA Meetings:

a) Switching all future meetings to meet from 12:45 pm to 1:45 pm
b) May and September 2020 COA Meetings will be held offsite, all others will remain at
De Pere Community Center. All 2020 meetings to observe the new time set.

5. Discussed Upcoming Fall Harvest Dance Party Event:

a) Location change from Swan Club to Riverside Ballroom in Green Bay
b) Bobby Glenn Rivers Band will play and there will be a broasted chicken buffet
c) Event will be held on Sunday, October 13th

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, September 19, 2019 at De Pere Community Center — 600 Grant
St. at 12:45 pm

Millie Bain motioned to adjourn the meeting, Kathy Kane seconded the motion. Motion carried. The
meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm.



